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TOURNAMENT DIRECTOR’S REPORT – AGM 2021 
 
This year was another extraordinary year and the CSGA had to adapt and make 
decisions on the run with another lock down for Canberra.  Therefore, many 
events were not held and trophies were not awarded. The CSGA events that 
were held were appreciated by the ladies that could attend.  We also appreciate 
the support and patience of the district during this difficult time and in 
particular appreciate all the effort by the clubs in preparation for CSGA events 
only for the event to be cancelled. 
 
Opening Day  
This event was successfully run at Royal Canberra Golf Club on 11 February.  The 
weather was delightful and the conditions of the course were spectacular.  The 
whole CSGA committee provided wonderful support to run a successful event 
with 128 ladies from the district in attendance. 
 
The full list of results from the day can be found on the CSGA website: 
http://csga.asn.au/cms/wp-content/uploads/2021/02/CSGAOpening-Day-
Prizes-and-Results-2021.pdf 
 
Veteran’s Day 
The CSGA Veteran’s Day was held this year in Goulburn on 3 May. The course 
played long and the greens were fast. The weather was magnificent with 
autumn colours on display and the course favoured the experienced golfer.  
Again the committee all rallied to run another successful event. 
 
The full list of results from the day can be found on the CSGA website: 
https://csga.asn.au/cms/csga-vets-day-results/ 
 
Foursomes Championship 

The Foursomes Championship was scheduled to be held at Gold Creek on 29 
August.  Gold Creek stepped in at the last minute because of a scheduling issue.  
Unfortunately, the event was cancelled because Canberra went into lock down. 
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Annual Championship 

The 2021 Annual Championships were scheduled to be held at Gunghalin Lakes 
Golf Club on 20 September for day 1 and Magpies Golf Club on 21 September 
for Day 2.  Due to COVID and Canberra in lock down the event was cancelled. 
We would like to thank the clubs for any preparation they did in anticipation of 
the event being held.  No annual championship trophies were awarded for a 
second year running.  
 
Canberra Shield 

The Canberra Shield was cancelled due to lock down.  It was not clear how long 
lock down was going to last and if the NSW clubs could enter the ACT to 
participate in the event.  We thank all clubs who took the time to organise their 
teams and your patience in waiting for the CSGA to make a decision on the 
event. 
 

Gala Day 

Gala Day was not held in 2021. The hosts RMC golf club were guided by the 
Royal Military College with their decision making and it was not in the best 
interests of everyone concerned so it was cancelled.  RMC Golf Club were very 
organised and we would like to propose that RMC hold their event in 2022 and 
will address the district at the appropriate time to change the calendar. 
 

Finally, thank you to all Club Captains and our District players for your support 
and feedback about the CSGA events.  Your comments are always considered 
and can help to shape the way in which we run all our District competitions. 
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